
 

 

 

Friday May 3rd, 2024 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

Remember that next Monday is a Bank Holiday!   

 

Gentle Reminder  

We have had an increase of pupils wearing jewellery, including rings and necklaces.  These 

unfortunately can become lost and/or broken, could I ask that you check that your child is 

not bringing these items to school, thank you. 

 

In addition we have been alerted to a TikTok trend from a few years ago, which is 

resurfacing regarding magnets. If your child has these magnets please be vigilant at home 

and please we do not want to have these in school.  Click here for a report from 2021. 

https://www.bbc.co.uk/news/uk-scotland-tayside-central-58565720  

 

Year 6 Transition  

The Oxfordshire County Council’s Road Safety Team have produced a Transition Guide for 

Parents containing information which will help parents and carers prepare their child for the 

new journey to secondary school. Please read the attached PDF which gives information 

about how you can prepare your child with road safety.  There is further information from 

Think! The government’s designated road safety campaign.  It is designed to help parents 

prepare their children for safer independent travel when they move on to secondary school.  

Please use this link for more information:  https://www.think.gov.uk/campaign/safe-
adventures 

 

Art Project 

The teachers in Year 3/4 are asking for any donations of brightly coloured wool for 

their upcoming art project.  Any donations will be greatly received through the office, 

thank you.  

 

Life Saving Course 

For those who have booked to attend the Life Saving Course, payment is due on 

ParentPay, can we ask that you make your payments soon.  Thank you.  

 

Dates this term 

 

Date Event Who 

8th May Under 9s Tennis Tournament Selected Yr 3/4 
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13th May Under 9s Quad Kids Tournament Selected Yr 3/4 

13th – 16th May SATS Year 6 

15th – 17th May Bushcraft Residential – Badminton Woods Year 4 

20th & 21st 

May 

IMPS at Horton Hospital Year 6 

21st May Under 11s Quad Kids Tournament Selected Yr 5/6 

22nd May Burford School Head parent meeting Parents of Year 4 

and 5. 

3rd June INSET Day All 

10th June Fire Safety Visit Year 5/6 

11th June Enrichment day at Burford School Year 5 

12th June Corinium Museum Visit Year 3 & 4 

14th June Under 11s Cricket Selected Yr 5/6 

21st June Whole School Picnic All 

24th June Music Festival at Burford School Year 2 

27th / 28th June Burford Transition Days Year 6 

28th June Move Up morning All 

29th June Summer Fayre All 

2nd July Cotswold Transition Day Year 6 

2nd July Cricket at Burford School Year 2 

5th July Sleepover Year 2 

8th July Great Wychwood Bake off – Round 1 All 

10th July Sports Day All 

12th July Cotswold Wildlife Park outing Year 1 and 2 

15th July Great Wychwood Bake off – Round 2 Round 1 winners 

17th July Year 5/6 Performance – Beaconsfield Hall 5.30pm Year 5 & 6 

22nd July  Great Wychwood Bake off Final Round 2 winners 

22nd July Wychwood’s Got Talent All 

23rd July Moving On Service Year 5 & 6 

23rd July End of Term – Finish 1.30pm All 

24th July INSET Day All 

 

 

Birthday Book Donations 

Happy Birthday to Connie (Chestnut), Rosalie (Silver Birch) and Bea (Rowan). Thank 

you for donating a book to your class.  We hope you have a special day!  If you 

would like to donate a book, please collect a donation sticker from the school 

office.  

 

Have a lovely Bank Holiday weekend!  

 

Joseph Rubba 

Headteacher 

Wychwood CE Primary School 
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